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December 7, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned for transgendered people. A society is judged by the

treatment of the most vulnerable whose rights representative government is

meant to protect against the whims of the majority. Your administration

has instead amplified bigotry against trans people starting with backing

bathroom bills and overriding commanders to single out trans people in

the military. The attacks have continued and besides the DoD and DoJ

have come from HUD, HHS, DoE, DoL and Personnel Management. Oddly

you refuse to own this progrom from your Domestic Policy Council insist-

ing that you have no vicious intent. This then is something you should

be investigating rather than nonexistent voter fraud, Ukrainian conspiracy

theories and FBI investigations.

Please assure me that you will root the bigots out of your administration

and restore the rights of the transgendered.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our egalitarian society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


